
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

  
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                   18th December 2018 

 
I am writing to inform you that Miss Black will be finishing her work with Year 1 at the end of this term to 

pursue teaching opportunities in Ireland.  We wish her every success. 

 

We look forward to welcoming Miss Gray into Year 1.  Miss Gray has taught across the school since September 

and has worked closely with Mrs Parkinson (Phase Leader) and Miss Dixon (Year group partner) to ensure high 

expectations are maintained in teaching, learning and pastoral support. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C Arnold 

Headteacher 


